
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Cindy Scott, Director of Elementary Programs and District Services 
  
   
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent   
 
From: Cindy Scott, Director of Elementary Programs and District Services 
 
Date: February 5, 2019 
   
Subject: Board Policy JGFC    
 
Board Policy JGFC (Student Dismissal Precautions) was presented for changes to the Board of 
Education during a Study Session on February 4, 2019. 
 
Please add this item to the agenda for further discussion during the Board of Education 
Committee of the Whole on February 11, 2019 and feel free to contact me if you have any 
questions.  
 
Thank you. 
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